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To valued customer
December, 2023
Kuraray co., ltd.

Announcement of resumption of orders for plastic scintillating fiber

As we announced before, Kuraray co., ltd. implements a temporary plant
shutdown of plastic scintillating fiber plant in Niigata, Japan from August, 2023 to
February, 2024 to do seismic strengthening works at the plant. We are not able to
produce “Scintillating fiber”, “Wavelength shifting fiber”, “Clear fiber” and “Plastic
imaging fiber” whole this period. Although the works are ongoing, we would like to
resume accepting orders for plastic scintillating fiber.

Please contact to sales person in charge at Kuraray Trading co., ltd. or

psf@kuraray.co.jp if you would like to get more details.

We appreciate your support and understanding during this period.

Temporary plant shutdown schedule

From August, 2023 to February, 2024 (For 6 months)

Resumption of orders for scintillating fiber

From December 1, 2023

Sincerely,

Koichiro Amemiya

Senior Manager, Sheets Marketing & Sales Department

Methacrylate Division

Kuraray Co., Ltd.

Tokiwabashi Tower, 2-6-4, Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 100-0004, Japan
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